
LIPS will celebrate PNG’s 43rd Independence Day on this 
Friday 7th September in LIPS school grounds from 5pm. 

 
The students will be taking part in traditional dance items along with visiting 

dance groups. Please see attached program for the evening. 
Please lock this date into your family calendars. 

If you are taking photos of the event - the school would like a copy. 
Please bring photos on a USB to Rose in the office. 

 

      
            LIHIR INTERNATIONAL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
 

 

               

               

               

          
 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

Next week on Thursday and Friday, teachers will be available between 3.00pm and 

6.00pm for parent / teacher interviews. These offer a valuable opportunity for parents to 

discuss their child’s schooling with the classroom teacher. It is also a chance to discuss 

the contents of your child’s assessment portfolio, which will be sent home to families 

next week Wednesday. Please call into the office to register a suitable time. 
 

Congratulations to Term 4 Week 7 Principal’s Award Winners! 
 
 

Ellenora Lennie – Year 1 
 

Chanelle Visagie – Year 4 
 

Ivana Zeriga-Gati – Year 7 
 

Norman Giuna – Kindy 
 

Sharon Neville – Year 5 
 

Edmund Mosson –Prep 
 

 
 

After School Activities:  
Monday:  Religious Education Lessons: Years 1-8, 3pm-3.45pm, Year 7/8 classroom 
 

Tuesday:  Travel Art Club: Years P-3. 2.45pm – 4pm, with Nicole and Leigh 
 

Wednesday:  Homework Club: Years 3/4 and 5/6, 3.00-4.00pm 
  Exam Prep: Year 8, 3.00-4.00pm 
 

Thursday: Media Club with Ms Langusch: Years 4-8, 3.00pm-4.00pm 
Friday:  Rugby League with Miss Collins and Mr McKeiver, 3.00pm-4.00pm 
 

 

Meetings 

P & W will have their next meeting on 11th September, starting at 6.30pm, in the Meeting 

Room. 
 

Swimming Carnival – Wednesday 19th September from 4pm. Students will 
go home at the start of lunch for a rest, returning to the pool at 3.45 pm. 

 

      Week 8 Term 3 2018  

 

 

 



 

Engineering Is Fun 

The Institute of Engineers, PNG and other sponsors are supporting an “Engineering is Fun” weekend on 13th and 

14th October for girls from Grade 4 – Grade 12. The aim of the weekend is to expose girls to the potential of 

careers in Science and Engineering. We are seeking volunteers to assist with organising the event and helping out 

over the weekend. If you are interested, please contact Danni Gunnell on Danielle.Gunnell@Newcrest.com.au or 

7910 0590. 

We would also like to start collecting names and ages of interested attendees. If you know any girls in Grade 4 – 

Grade 12 who would like to participate, please email or call Danni. The final program and requirements will be 

released in the coming weeks.  

 

Congratulations to our Year 7/8 Class on their 

production of LIPS NEWS – well done! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Bertilla and 

John 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 3 is THURSDAY SEPTEMBER 20. 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 

mailto:Danielle.Gunnell@Newcrest

